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To Oregon Senators:

Please support SB797, to protect all of us now and in future years from the damage that occurs when guns are in the
hands of people who should not have access to them.  Protect women from their abusers.  Protect all of us from
criminals and mentally ill people.  Ensure that guns are not sold to anyone until they have passed a background
check successfully. 

Thank you,

Elizabeth Jolley
Portland, OR
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